
NHP DADS’ CLUB
500 Leonard Boulevard, New Hyde Park, NY  11040

NHPdadsclub.com         #BestHSfoodshack

Dear Parents, Guardians, Alumni, Students, Faculty and Staff: 

The mission of the Dads’ Club is to support the students, teachers and student activities of New Hyde Park Memorial High 
School.  To continue making the Dads’ Club a success, we need your support!  

HOW CAN I HELP?
1) Become a 2022-2023 Dads’ Club member (see form below). You will be added to our distribution to receive updates.

2) Volunteer – we are only as successful as our volunteers.  We need as much help as possible throughout the year, even 
if it’s an hour of your time once a month.  We need help at the Shack (moms and dads with little or no experience are 
welcome!), to help grow our membership, and more!  You will have FUN – we promise!

3) Attend our monthly meetings to stay up-to-date on our accomplishments and school/community involvement! 

To learn more about the Dads’ Club, our calendar of events and more, please visit our website at nhpdadsclub.com.

If you have any questions, please email us at dadsclubnhp@gmail.com.

Thank you for your continued support! 

Membership must be paid by March 1 to be eligible for funding and/or senior scholarships.

REQUIRED FIELDS - PLEASE COMPLETE THE ENTIRE FORM

List each student in the family; include full name, graduation year and club/sport:

____________________________________________________________________________________

PARENT/GUARDIAN INFORMATION:

Name(s): _________________________________ Email: _____________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________ Cell Phone: _________________________________

Additional donation:  $ ________ (optional)

TOTAL DUE: $_________

2022-23 MEMBERSHIP FORM
OPTION 1 (Yearly)
Family/Faculty: $25 ($20 if paid by 9/16)

OPTION 2 (Lifetime)
6 yr membership per family $130 ($120 if paid by 9/16)

PAYMENT OPTIONS
 Cash
 Check
Make payable to 
Dads’ Club of NHP
 Online
Visit “Get Involved” at 
nhpdadsclub.com 

IMPORTANT:
If you are submitting cash or 
check, please print this form 
and include with payment in 
an envelope labeled “NHP 
Dads’ Club Membership” and 
bring it to the Main Office.


